
Bark Park gets a new part-
time staffer
The Parks & Community Services Department announced it has
hired a new part-time staff member to who has been assigned
solely to the Bark Park.

The staffer works 24 hours a week Monday through Friday. The
Bark  Park  is  a  heavily-used  park  which  requires  daily
maintenance and cleaning needs. The maintenance worker is able
to fill holes daily to meet safety needs, clean chairs, sweep
walkways, monitor public postings, empty trash cans and assess
larger maintenance needs.

Having an increased staff presence in the park has also helped
with gathering feedback from the regular users in regards to
park enhancements as staff moves to create a master plan for
overall park improvements.
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